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Ms. Catherine Murphy, TD, 

Dail Eireann, 

Leinster House, 

Kildare Street 

Dublin 2 

 

13th May 2021 

 

PQ 21417/21 *To ask the Minister for Health if funding will be provided for the seven additional 

isolation rooms in the bone marrow unit at St. James's Hospital, Dublin; when this project will 

commence; and the estimated timeframe for completion. -Catherine Murphy 

 

Dear Deputy Murphy, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

 

Funding to provide the seven additional isolation rooms in the bone marrow unit at St. James's Hospital, 

Dublin is included in the HSE’s 2020 and 2021 Capital Plans.  The project commenced in 2020 and it is 

expected that construction will be completed by year-end 2021. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Jim Curran 

National Director Estates 


